1 August 2012

Save to Win Account - Important Information

This notice is to advise customers that the Save to Win Account Promotion
(“Promotion”) will not be continued following the end of the current Promotion
Period on 31 October 2012.

The last Prize draw will take place as scheduled on 12 October 2012 after which time
no further Prize draws will be conducted. Winners from this final draw will be
notified and have their Prize Payment(s) credited in accordance with the terms and
conditions of the Save to Win Account (“Account”) as outlined in the Combined
Financial Services Guide and Product Disclosure Statement (“PDS”).

Customers can continue to hold the Account following the conclusion of the
Promotion on 31 October 2012, in which case the terms and conditions outlined in
the PDS will continue to apply, excluding the terms and conditions relating to the
Promotion.

For more information about this notice, the Save to Win Account or any other BOQ
product, please drop into your local BOQ branch or alternatively, our Customer
Contact Centre team is happy to help on 1300 55 72 72, 24 hours a day, 7 days a
week.
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